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A welcome letter from our pupils

Thank you for looking at the Teaching Vacancy within our school. As pupils of St Mary’s Catholic Primary School, we want to share with you, our thoughts and feelings about our fabulous school family.

Our school is great because everyone makes you feel welcome and included from the moment you start till the moment you leave. We respect all of the school staff and in return, we feel respected and valued. We are treated fairly and our teachers always make time for you if you need it.

All of our lessons are fun and challenging. We are pushed to do our best. We are E.A.T. Learners. This stands for Explore our learning, be Active in our learning and Think creatively.

We are taught to love Jesus and follow his example. We fundraise throughout the year for others in need.

Thank you for reading our letter and we hope you would like to come and visit our wonderful school.

Sebastian, Chloe, Jonah and Jaiden (Class 4)

‘Happy are those who hear the word of 


God and keep it’ Luke 11:28








